EASTER EGG HUNT

The Kingwood Township Fire Company together with
the Kingwood Township Parks and Recreation
Commission will be holding its annual Easter Egg Hunt.
It will be on Saturday, March 31stat 1:00pm at
Kingwood Park located on Union Road for children
ages 10 and under. Prizes will be awarded for different
age categories.

COME VISIT WITH THE EASTER BUNNY.

This will be a rain or shine event.

WE HOPE TO SEE YOU THERE!!



